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      January 29​th​, 2018 

 

Dear Franklin families, 
 
We hope that you enjoyed a warm and toasty weekend! Here are a few bits of information to share: 

 
❖ Union County Teacher Recognition Program:​  If you would like to acknowledge an exceptional educator for 

this honor, please email me your nomination by Friday, February 2nd at ​dmirrione@summit.k12.nj.us 
 

❖ Heritage Day:​ Thank you to our third grade teachers, Mrs. Silvester, custodial team, and parents for providing 
such a festive setting, delicious food, and a wonderful array of songs to celebrate students’ heritage. It will 
undoubtedly be a memorable student highlight from this school year. 

 
❖ Important reminders from our health office:​ It is certainly high season for illnesses at Franklin over the past 

couple of weeks, so please take a moment to read these friendly reminders to do all that we can to reduce and 
prevent as many illnesses as we can: 

 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B3zdJlp0YBL1YmhOS2pSc0lNMW9YWDk1SVNqNmNvM2FaTmM4/view?usp=shar
ing 
 

❖ Upcoming school events:​ Many exciting events are in the works! These include the annual Book Fair, Dan 
Gutman’s author visit, our Beauty and the Beast musical, and Read Across America Day. All of this would not be 
possible without the amazing partnership between Franklin’s staff and our PTO/parent community. Our students 
are so fortunate! 

 
      Warmly Yours,    
     ​  Mrs. Mirrione 
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